From: Henry, Kate

Sent: 25 July 2017 15:01

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2015/3049/P in relation to 51 Calthorpe Street
Attachments: 939.305 - Rear elevation revised.pdf
Importance: High

Hi — can this be logged as an objection to 2015/3049/P? Thanks

Kate Henry
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521
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From: Ann Randall [
Sent: 25 July 2017 12:52

To: Henry, Kate <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref: 2015/3049/P in relation to 51 Calthorpe Street

Hi Kate,

| have just seen there is a new date of 10™ August for the above application and | have also seen some
new drawings. And we would like the committee to be made aware of our following objections:

Our garden wall will be lowered from its present height of 2.8 metres high to only 1.8 metres high.

We do not wish our wall to be lowered. This is a party wall and we do not give our permission. There have
been break-in’s in the past from the rear and it is making us very nervous and uncomfortable that this may
happen again. We are oap’s and therefore need to feel secure and safe in our home.

The existing wall is what the properties were designed with originally for security purposes.

We will not have any privacy to sit out in our garden if this goes ahead.

Would you please put this in the objections on the Camden planning website.

Tony and Ann Randall

5 Pakenham Street
WC1X 0LG

Ann Randall
Personal Assistant
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